
Welcome 4" Graders! 

Dear Student and Families, 

Welcome to 4"" Grade! I am Mrs. Bayles and I will be your teacher throughout this 

year. I am very excited to meet all of you as we will have a lot of fun this year! 

Below 1s a list of supplies your child will need to get started with for the year. 

Some of the supplies may need to be restocked throughout the year (pencils, glue 

sticks, etc.). 

You will need: 

4 pocket folders 

1 composition notebook 

1 pack of paper 

2 packs of pencils (24 count) 

1 pair of scissors 

2 packs of glue sticks 

1 pack of colored pencils 

1 package of highlighters (at least 4 different colors) 

1 package of markers 

1 pencil box (hard/plastic one) 

2 boxes of tissues 

1 box of quart ziploc bags 

1 box of gallon ziploc bags 

If you have any questions, please feel free to email me at: cbayles@forestville.com 

I look forward to seeing you! Have a great rest of your summer! 

Mrs. Cassandra Bayles


